From: Consultation
Subject: FW: Site Name: North and South of Greenaway Lane, Warsash 'Local Plan'

Subject: Site Name: North and South of Greenaway Lane, Warsash 'Local Plan’

Dear Sir/Madam

We should like to comment on the plan to build 800 new dwellings at the above site in Warsash. Although we fully
understand that there is a great need to build new homes all over the country, we do believe that 800 new homes in
our village is excessive.

We acknowledge that we must build some homes here but feel that this number would completely overwhelm this
village because of the following reasons:-

The impact on services, infrastructure and wildlife

The quality of life for all residents, both existing and new as a result of overcrowding of people and vehicles
The current roads and schools would be unable to cope with this many new people and cars. Also, there is no
provision or space to improve existing roads or build new schools.

No thought of type of environment we will leave for future generations.

We therefore feel very strongly that the council should please drastically reduce the number of homes to be built on
this site.

We do hope that our concerns will be considered most carefully.

With thanks.

Wousowhk Sitess

Yours faithfull ,
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